
 
 

 

 
 
 

M A R I N E C O R P S A I R S T A T I O N Y U M A 
 
 
 

                           Media Advisory 
 

 
 

Marine Corps Air Station Yuma  www.mcas yuma.marines.mil  

Public Affairs Office www.dvidshub.net/units/MCASY  

Office: (928) 269-2275 mcasyuma_media@usmc.mil 
 

 
Date Released: March 9, 2018 

Release #6-18 

 

Increased Noise Levels 
 
 

MARINE CORPS AIR STATION YUMA, Ariz. (April 10, 2017) – MCAS Yuma is 

scheduled to conduct demonstration practices in preparation for the 2018 Yuma Airshow from 

Monday, March 12 to Thursday, March 15, 2018. 

 

The conduct of demonstration practices prior to execution of aerobatics during an airshow is one 

of the many ways that airshow personnel prepare to have a safe and exciting show.  

 

During the practices those in the vicinity of MCAS Yuma may experience higher than normal 

noise levels.  

 

For more information, contact the Office of Communication at mcasyum_media@usmc.mil or 

928-269-2275.                                                                                                                       
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